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The Board of Trustees extend our warmest wishes of the season through this holiday greeting, and thank you
for your support of our work in Chinook's Edge.

Celebrating the season!
Our Board is incredibly grateful for the goodwill and hard work of our staff throughout the year, but particularly
during the holiday season.

A number of department reports were presented at the December 15th Board of Trustees Meeting, which
provided an update on the efforts of our staff and the impact on students and schools.

We are very proud of the work from the Didsbury High yearbook team, under the direction of Librarian Chelsea
Budd, which resulted in a Gold Medal in the National Yearbook Program of Excellence!

The Learning Services Career Connections team is guiding students across the division to discover their own
career pathway, and the Board was pleased to hear more about this important work at a recent Education
Committee Meeting.

Our Board and Central Office Leadership Team are grateful for the support of our community neighbours all
year long! This holiday season, our Board would like to thank local media for the interest in our work. This Olds
Radio interview not only shared information about the approval of our division's Audited Financial Statements,
it also provided the opportunity to recognize the dedication of our long-serving Treasurer upon her retirement.

Wishing you a safe and happy Holiday Season!
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https://youtu.be/HKFQkSjLPzE
https://www.cesd73.ca/download/376266
https://www.cesd73.ca/download/376578
https://www.cesd73.ca/download/374184
https://www.cesd73.ca/download/375658
https://ckfm.ca/2021/11/29/chinooks-edge-school-division-approval-of-audited-financial-statements/
https://ckfm.ca/2021/11/29/chinooks-edge-school-division-approval-of-audited-financial-statements/
http://www.cesd73.ca

